
Ashtead All Stars : Weekly Update 
W/c Monday 6th October 2014 

 

CONDOVER HALL :   

Our tour this year took 56 girls and 10 adults to Condover Hall in Shropshire.  What a fabulous 

weekend !!  The girls were an absolute credit to you all.  There were purple hoodies and smiling 

faces everywhere.  All 8 teams played some good netball, and it was lovely to see all the different 

age groups supporting each other.  To top it all, the U12s came first in their category, and came 

home with the Trophy !!!! 

(And I think I should mention the coaches, who came second in the coach’s quiz!) 

A HUGE thank you to Kelly who organised the tour so perfectly. 

 

Weekend Results: 

Nonsuch League: 
U10A v Hillcrest     LOST 2 - 12 
U10A v Cardinals    LOST 1 - 4 
U10B v Whitton     LOST 5 - 6 
U10B v Fetcham Hawks    DREW 7 - 7 
U10s (playing in U11B League) v Whitton LOST 0 - 21 
U10s (playing in U11B League) v Surrey Heath LOST 3 - 17 
 
U10s please don’t be disheartened.  It sounds like the standard this year is particularly high because 
this is the strongest U10 section AAS has ever had, and yet we still have met some tough matches.  
We have lots to work on, and will return fighting at the next fixtures.  At this stage we are trying to 
play mostly mixed ability teams, giving girls the opportunity to play matches and experience what it 
is all about.  For many this will be their first match ever.  Belinda, Katie, Raelene and Sharon have all 
reported back that the girls did really well, and most importantly, they enjoyed themselves. 
Onwards and upwards ! 

     

The Week Ahead: 

Mon 6th October  6 – 7pm:  U12 and U14 Training  
Mon 6th October  7 – 8pm: U13 and U15 Training 
Wed 8th October  6 – 7pm:  U10 and U11 Training 
Wed 8th October  6 - 7pm: U13 indoor squad training 
Wed 8th October  7 – 8pm:  U14 and U15 indoor squad training 
Sunday 12th October:  Nonsuch League Matches for U12s and U13s    

   


